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| Docket No. 50-341

License No. NPF-43

The Detroit Edis6n Company ._
,

: ATTN: D. R. Gipson
' Senior Vice President-
. Nuclear Generation
! 6400 North Dixie Highway
| Newport, MI 48166
|

Dear Mr. Gipson:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Messrs. W. J. Kropp,
K. Riemer, S. Stasek, and R. Twigg of this office from December 13, 1993,
through February 8, 1994. The inspection included a review of activities at

.

your Fermi 2 facility. At the conclusion of the inspection, the findings were|

| discussed with those members of your staff identified in the enclosed report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified .in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective examination of procedures.
and representative records, observations, and interviews with personnel.

Although no violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course
of this inspection, there were instances where contractor oversight should be

| improved. In the first case, material supplied by the contractor was found
' defective during post-installation testing. Further examination determined

that the material had not been subject to your receipt inspection process. In
the second case, the NRC inspectors found contractor personnel had hung
personal clothing on station air system valve handwheels and noted a contract
individual sitting on a run of station air system piping. In . light of the
large number of contractor personnel anticipated necessary to support fermi's
recovery efforts, you are encouraged to ensure appropriate Fermi oversight is
provided to preclude contractor related problems during this extended outage.

|
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of'

this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.
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The Detroit Edison Company 2

| We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.
I

! Sincerely,

/
,

M. P. Phil ips, Chief
Reactor Projects Section 2B

Enclosures:
Inspection Report

No. 50-341/93028(DRP)

cc w/ enclosure:
! John A. Tibai, Principal

Compliance Engineer
P. A. Marquardt, Corporate

Legal Department
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII
James R. Padgett, Michigan Public

Service Commission
Michigan Department of

| Public Health
| Monroe County Office of

Civil Preparedness,

' Fermi, LPM, NRR
E. G. Greenman, RIII

bcc: "Public"
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We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,
~

|

M. P. Phillips, Chief _

Reactor Projects Section 2B
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Legal Department
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| James R. Padgett, Michigan Public
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| Civil Preparedness
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